
Wendell D.Krueth 
1B16-13 Av 3 
Mpls Minn 

55404 

Dear Mr V/eisberg; 

Am inclosing a memo on Guy Bannister and a photo,copied from 
one given to the DeGidio family by Bannister. I dont really think 
there is much the Degidio's could tell me ^ that is of any real 
importance.(although the "Isle Of Fines"mention did interest me) 

I do expect to obtain photocopies of letters.envelopes,and a few 
other photos of Bannister. I will send them as soon as it is done. 

Mrs DeGidio is a nice lady and very helpful but somewhat dis- 
organized. I have not talked to her husband as I suspect that he 
might be unwilling, (she agrees) 

I also have some info of perhaps more Interest regardine Joseph 
Milteer from a man in Quitman Georgia. Dan Christenson of "Miami" 
magazine has covered some of the info from the same source but I 
think he has not really gone into it very deeply. If you care for it 
I will send it also. That would be mostly in the form of tape trans- 
cript, and it is not complete yet. 

I atteppted to interview John Thomas Masen while I was in Dallas 
earlier this year, (without much success).. He did bear a remarkable 
reserablimce to Oswald. I showed him CD 853 p.3« He seemed quite 
alarmed and refused to speak with me beyond that point. He was polite 
and indicated that his \inwillihgness to be interviewed stemmed from 
fear.(a particulary sensitive point with him seemed to have been my 
interest in George Farrell) 

In our phone conversation you mentioned some brain damage that 
Bannister suffered while in Chicago. If you are able to fir^ the 
time at some point I would hope to learn more about that,oi^*any 
documents recently released that pretain to Bannister,Ferrie,etc. 

Thats about all...I think I will be in Dallas in mid November. 
If there is anything of interest to you there that I might be 

able to cover,let me know,and I will try to get to it while I am 
there. 

Sincerly 

Wendell Krueth 


